
TOWN OF CROSS PLAINS BOARD OF SUPERVISORS - OPEN ROAD MAINTENANCE BIDS

The Board of Supervisors of the Town of Cross Plains held a meeting at the Community Center, 3734 County Road P, Cross Plains on Monday May 8, 2017 to open bids for the road maintenance projects published in the April 20 and April 27, 2017 issues of the Mt Horeb Mail and News-Sickle-Arrow.  Notice of the meeting was posted at the Community Center, Town Garage and on the Town Website on April 13, 2017.  Board Members Greg Hyer, Jeff Baylis, Paul Correll, Vera Riley and Greg Haack were present.

The meeting was called to order at 7:21 pm. by Chairman Greg Hyer. 

On April 7, 2017 Town Board Members, and Rick Hollfelder met to tour Town roads and set maintenance priorities.  

A set of standards was sent to all bidders upon request. 

Two sealed bids were presented to the Board.  Bids were opened by Chairman Greg Hyer 

Crack Filling Service Corp, Cross Plains:  Sealing cracks on Airport Road; Observatory Road and Red Hawk Lane, not to exceed $15,000.
Asphalt Maintenance Systems, Inc. crack filling at .49 per linear foot.  Includes traffic control.
Discussion followed regarding the bids.  Due to no patrolman to help get road bids, there is an extension on bids and a meeting will be held at a later date after Chairman has a chance to go with bidders regarding road repair.
Motion was made by Jeff Baylis, seconded by Greg Haack to adjourn the meeting.  All Board members approved.  Motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:27 p.m.

Nancy Meinholz, Clerk 


